
20th October: 8.30am: Positive Discipline for Parenting
3rd November: 8.30am: Phonic: How to practise Phonics at home with your child
17th November 8.30am: Maths: How to support your child in Maths
1st December 8.30am: Writing: Help your child write.

The primary leadership team shared some of the key differences that are in place for primary children this
year:  one of the main alterations for parents has been to the organisation of the timetable, with the prime
morning learning time spent with their class teacher focusing on our key curriculum subjects of Phonics,
Maths and English. They stressed the ‘In & On Time; for learning and ‘Fueled up for Learning’ project as every
day starts with Phonics at 8am. Additional teaching time is also allocated to these core subjects to enable
teachers to continue to target and fill any gaps left remaining from the impact of the pandemic. All other
subjects are included in the weekly timetable, including STEM which we know was very popular last year with
both children and parents which commences for years FS2 – year 2 after half term and then will switch to
years 3 to 5 from February to June. 

The primary leadership team was also able to share with you some of the details of the ‘Talk for Writing’
approach to writing and the White Rose Maths programme. All baseline assessments will be complete before
the half term break and this data will then inform various interventions planned to support children’s
learning. In addition, we were able to explain a few headlines about the exciting ‘Positive Discipline’ approach
that we have commenced as a whole school. All of these key priorities this term are supported by additional
workshops for parents on the following dates:
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BISM is very excited to be participating in the
BSME learning festival online event. The BSME
Learning Festival is an exciting 3-day event aimed
at years 7-9 school students in the BSME school
network. It aims to encourage engagement and
learning through friendly competition and an
array of fun, interactive learning activities.  The
festival will be open from Tuesday 4 October (6am
Cairo time) until Thursday 6 October (5pm Cairo
time) 2022 and involves English (first language),
Maths and Science. We were extremely successful
last year and very proud of our students’
achievements. I am confident our Y7,Y8 and Y9
students will do amazingly this year.
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𝐄𝐳𝐳 𝐄𝐥𝐝𝐢𝐧 𝐎𝐬𝐚𝐦𝐚  
𝟐𝐧𝐝 𝐫𝐚𝐧𝐤 𝐨𝐯𝐞𝐫𝐚𝐥𝐥 

𝐌𝐚𝐥𝐚𝐤 𝐀𝐡𝐦𝐞𝐝
 𝟑𝐫𝐝 𝐫𝐚𝐧𝐤 𝐨𝐯𝐞𝐫𝐚𝐥𝐥

𝐎𝐦𝐚𝐫 𝐀𝐡𝐦𝐞𝐝 
T𝐨𝐩 𝐬𝐭𝐮𝐝𝐞𝐧𝐭 𝐢𝐧 𝐌𝐚𝐭𝐡𝐬



BISM PE Department have been busy reminding returning students of the BISM Teams they played for
last academic year and have been holding trials at lunch times for new students. They are looking for
students who see in themselves passion and talent for a specific sport such as football, basketball,
swimming and athletics and would be proud to be a BISM Eagle. The PE Department will hold after
school training for U11, U13,U16 and U18 teams this academic year. 
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